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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.L.G.

Principal, heGill University. 

Dear Sir Arthur,

Your letter of the 28th ult. to Dean Birkett,

was consider-dealing with the matter of the vacuity organization, 

ed "by our Executive Committee Friday afternoon. At this meeting

a good tine to take up the whole 

question of the Constitution of the Faculty and Bade a tentative

1 suggested that this would he ■
proposition along the lines included in the 

1 may say that this was drawn

jgK;.- enclosed memo. ■

up hurriedly, as 1 am
now leaving for Chicago, and pr actically only offers a basis for
suggestions. The Committee will consider 

a meeting to he held March 15th
the whole question at

on the return of Dr.Armstrong 

1 way sau incidentally that the proposed plan would 

do away with the present Associate

and myself.

vacuity.

1 will oe glad if you will give this your consideration
B

and let me know if you think there is any good in the suggestions
made.

Yours sincerely,
I■

1
? s :<S!r

Assistant Dean.
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